
AMENDMENT TO ENVIRONMENTAL CONSIDERATION OF THE 

HACKNEY CARRIAGE AND PRIVATE HIRE TAXI POLICY 

Amendment to the report  

 

To replace this paragraph  

 

3.18 Also by the 17th May 2024, a petition was received. The petition was 

signed by 177 taxi drivers, who strongly oppose the decision   to extend 

the June 2024 deadline for standard hybrid vehicles due to the financial 

implications on drivers and their families. A copy of the petition is attached 

to this report as Appendix E. 
 

With this paragraph (additional wording in bold and underlined) 

3.18 Also by the 17th May 2024, a petition was received. The petition was 

signed by 177 taxi drivers, who strongly oppose the decision “not to 

extend the June 2024” deadline for standard hybrid vehicles due to the 

financial implications on drivers and their families. A copy of the petition is 

attached to this report as Appendix E. 
 


